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June 23, 2020

Dear Valued Members,

As the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) situation continues to evolve each day, Nizari PFCU is committed to
keeping the health and safety of our team and members as our utmost priority. Social distancing,
wearing of masks and using hand sanitizer are already in practice for which we appreciate members’
understanding and cooperation. In addition, starting today members will be required to have their
temperature taken before they enter the Sugar Land Branch lobby. Austin and Dallas will also follow
these procedures starting Wednesday, June 24, 2020.

One of our staff had symptoms of COVID -19 and tested positive for Coronavirus today. The staff is
currently receiving appropriate treatment from their healthcare provider. The concerned staff does
not deal with the members directly.

Nizari is acting proactively to contain any potential spread of the virus and to assist those who had
been in contact with the staff. We are doing full disinfection of the Sugar Land Branch today at 9:00
am and will delay the opening until 12:00 pm.

Rest assured that Nizari will keep the health and safety of our staff and members as our top priority.

With warm regards,

Nizari Progressive Federal Credit Union

Sugar Land Main Branch 11770 University Blvd - Sugar Land, TX 77478 - Tel: 281.921.8500 - Fax: 281.921.8550
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